
V.i.P.S. would like to thank you for a GREAT 2013 and wishes the New Year brings in happiness, success and 
prosperity for you and many opportunities for us to work together in the year ahead. 
 
V.i.P.S. is expressing our appreciation for all you do by offering you deep discounts on several of the most  
popular Winter items. 

E n t r y  M a t s  

C  &  A  F l o o r  C o v e r i n g  

R e t r o - f i t  w h i t e b o a r d s  

T o i l e t  p a r t i t i o n s  

Interactive whiteboards and mobile 

This is just a sampling of the items we have available to help you.  Let Becky or Teresa know if there is 
anything else you need and we will provide you with special pricing. 

becky@vipschools.com teresa@vipschools.com 

(319) 377-4078 
www.vipschools.com 


